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NOTICE 
Date:- 27.09.2023 

 

 

This is notification for those who have applied for admission in 

B.Ed. Deptt. of our college that a few seats (under different 

categories, subjects and Universities) are remain vacant. To fill up 

these vacant seats an open counseling programme will be held in 

our college on 29.09.2023 at Room No-107 at 11:30 a.m. willing 

candidate may attend the programme at mentioned date, time and 

venue with their relevant testimonials.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

      Sd/-   

     Principal 

  Katwa College 


